Sareb News

Reset Form

10/23/2017
Sareb shares its experience with representatives from
Slovenia

Sareb representatives travelled to Ljubljana to meet with members of the DUTB (Slovenia’s
bank asset management company), Slovenia’s Central Bank, and the Ministries for Economy
and Finance.

This was not the first time that Sareb had met with representatives from Slovenia; just last
year, it held a meeting with the country’s Bank Asset Management Company (BAMC), created in
2013 to reduce the debt owed by the nation’s financial institutions.

This meeting allowed both parties to share their experiences and forecasts for the future,
learning first-hand the situations and challenges facing both countries.
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